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SANITERGE

CLEANER DETERGENT DISINFECTANT

FUNGICIDE (against pathogenic fungi)

DEODORIZER SANITIZER 
MILDEWSTAT (on hard inanimate surfaces)

GUARANTEE 

n-Alkyl (5% C12, 60% C14, 30% C16, 5% C18)
Dimethyl benzyl ammonium chlorides........ 0.8%

REGISTRATION NO. 24715

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DIN: 02059401

CAUTION      CORROSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NET CONTENTS

LOT

C.P. INDUSTRIES LTD.
225 BLACK ST.
FERGUS, ONTARIO

N1M 1A5

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

DISINFECTION: To disinfect hard inanimate surfaces (such as
walls, floors, table tops) apply solution with mop, cloth or



sponge so as to wet thoroughly.  Allow to remain wet for 10
minutes and then let air dry.

DILUTION RATES: General disinfectant - add 35 mL SANITERGE per L
of water.  Hospital disinfection - add 50 mL SANITERGE per L of
water.

For heavily soiled areas, a pre-cleaning step is required and
recommended.  Prepare a fresh solution for each use.  Surfaces
that will come in contact with food must be rinsed with potable
water prior to use.

SANITATION: To sanitize previously cleaned and rinsed non-porous
food contact surfaces, prepare 200 ppm active quaternary
SANITERGE solution by adding 13 mL SANITERGE per L of water.  Wet
surfaces completely for at least 60 seconds.  Let air dry. 
Prepare a fresh solution for each use.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Probable mucosal damage may contraindicate the use of gastric
lavage.  Measures against circulatory shock, respiratory
depression and convulsions may be needed.

PRECAUTIONS:

Hazard to Humans and animals.  Danger - corrosive to eyes.  Keep
Out of Reach of Children.  Causes severe eye and skin damage.  Do
not get in eyes, on skin or clothing.  Wear goggles or face
shield and rubber gloves when handling.  Harmful or fatal if
swallowed.  Avoid contamination of food.

FIRST AID

In case of contact immediately flush eyes or skin with plenty of
water for at least 15 minutes.  For eyes, call a physician. 
Remove and wash contaminated clothing before reuse.  If swallowed
drink promptly a large quantity of milk, egg whites, gelatin
solution or if these are not available, drink large quantities of
water.  Avoid alcohol.  Call a physician or poison control centre
immediately.

DISPOSAL

Do not contaminate water, food, or feed by storage and disposal.
Store in a dry place no lower in temperature than 10'C or higher
than 50'C.

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to the treatment site.



2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal. 

3. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.

4. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

5. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory
Agency or the Manufacturer.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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